

Saturday, January 14, 2017 8 p.m. Pistol River Friendship Hall Tickets: \$15

Volume 265 Post Office Box 6086, Pistol River, Oregon 97444 December, 2016



Saturday, February 18, 2017 **Rita Hosking** Country/Folk

Saturday, March 11, 2017 **Stumptown Swing** Jazz/swing

Saturday, April 8, 2017 **MBRASCATU** European/American Indie Rock

Saturday, May 20, 2017 Susan Glaze **Hilonesome Trio** Newgrass/ Americana

It's not uncommon for a band to have a member playing lead guitar, but the Pistol River Concert Association's guest in January has something a little different - a lead cello! Rebecca Roudman is the band member with that title, as she brings her high energy group Dirty Cello to the Friendship Hall on January 14, 2017, the first PRCA show of the new year!

The groups' web page describes their sound as cello like you've never heard before, and Dirty Cello is indeed that in a great and fun way. Roudman is clearly exceptional on the



instrument, it's just that the tunes she likes to play move beyond the Bach or Beethoven we might expect from the cello into the realms of bluegrass, blues and rock. Those fast bluegrass fiddle riffs we love to see? Just as fast, but with a much deeper tone with Dirty Cello. Expressive blues guitar bends of the string and your soul? Bent just as expressively and effectively on and upright neck of a cello. Rockin' guitar solos with fingers moving too fast to see on the frets and with the pick? Fingering blazing just as quick, but the bow is taking the lead with Roudman.

Dirty Cello has an incredibly versatile playlist that they like to adapt to the audience. So if bluegrass or blues doesn't seem to be what the listeners are into, they may switch it up to Dolly Parton's Jolene, Jimi Hendrix' Purple Haze, crank out a great version of Proud Mary, or maybe even try some gypsy music to get any belly dancers in the crowd up and moving. Regardless of where the playlist goes, you can bet Rebecca will be smiling and very active on stage.

Dirty Cello has produced four albums, and has toured extensively in the US, Europe and made several stops in China.

Come join us on January 14, 2017 for the first concert of the year at the Friendship Hall, a lively night with Dirty Cello. Bluegrass, blues, rock and maybe some surprises, but it will all come with a smile and plenty of energy from the bands lead cello player. The show starts at 8 PM, and we hope to see you there!





Memberships:

Memberships are available for a yearly donation of \$15.00 and will ensure that you have advance notice of all concerts and events. Memberships can be purchased at the hall or by returning the form printed on this newsletter. Forms are available on line at www.pistolriver.com/join

Pistol River Concert Association, Inc. is a registered Oregon, non-profit organization and dues are tax deductible.

Ticket Outlets:

Gold Beach Books in Gold Beach 541-247-2495

Wright's Custom Framing in Brookings 541-469-7900

Tickets:

Tickets for concert are available for \$15.00 through the outlets listed on the left

Thanks:

A word of thanks to the retail stores that serve as our ticket outlets. We couldn't do it without you!





A note from the Board:

GET YOUR ORIGINAL PISTOL RIVER CONCERT ASSOCIATION 30TH ANNIVERSARY T-SHIRTS NOW!

T-shirts are on sale at concerts or you may call 541-247-2848 or email pistolriver.com, and leave your contact information. A member of your helpful staff will get back to you. This piece of Pistol River history can be yours for only \$15.

A special thank you to Scott and Edith Headley for their generous donation that enabled us to produce the PRCA Anniversary T-shirts!

~111 W



Membership Registration Form

If you have not yet joined, we would welcome you as a member of the Pistol River Concert Association. We accept anyone with an interest in supporting the concert series. Please detach and mail this registration form along with your check made payable to the Pistol River Concert Association. (It's tax deductible !!)

Please Print:

Phone:			





